
Dear Family, 

Children learn best when they feel safe, respected, and cared for.  In our 

continuing effort to create a safe and positive learning environment, Glen Rose 

Intermediate is continuing the school wide bullying prevention curriculum called 

The Steps to Respect program.  This program is designed to prevent bullying and 

promote responsible, respectful student behavior. 

Part of the program contains handouts to send home for families to stay 

informed and further discuss the lessons students are learning in the classroom.   

If you have any questions or concerns about The Steps to Respect program, 

please feel free to contact us.  Together, we can work to create a school that is 

safe and secure for all students. 

Sincerely, 

Lauri Mapes                         Teri Teaff                                                 Karla Swearengin 

Principal                               Assistant Principal                                 Counselor    

  



 


